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Community Advisory Committee on Planning 
Report 

 
4th Meeting of the Community Advisory Committee on Planning 
March 8, 2023 
 
Attendance PRESENT: S. Bergman (Chair), S. Ashman, M. Bloxam, I. 

Connidis, J. Dent, A. Johnson, S. Jory, J.M. Metrailler, M. Rice, 
M. Wallace, K. Waud, M. Whalley and M. Wojtak and J. Bunn 
(Committee Clerk)  
  
ABSENT: J. Wabegijig  
  
ALSO PRESENT: L. Dent, K. Gonyou, M. Greguol and E. 
Skalski  
  
The meeting was called to order at 5:01 PM. 

 

1. Call to Order 

1.1 Disclosures of Pecuniary Interest 

That it BE NOTED that no pecuniary interests were disclosed. 

3. Consent 

3.1 3rd Report of the Community Advisory Committee on Planning 

That it BE NOTED that the 3rd Report of the Community Advisory 
Committee on Planning, from its meeting held on February 8, 2023, was 
received. 

 

3.2 Notice of Planning Application - Zoning By-law Amendment - 625 
Mornington Avenue 

That it BE NOTED that the Notice of Planning Application, dated February 
8, 2023, from C. Maton, Senior Planner, with respect to a Zoning By-law 
Amendment related to the property located at 625 Mornington Avenue, 
was received. 

 

4. Sub-Committees and Working Groups 

4.1 Stewardship Sub-Committee Report 

That it BE NOTED that the Stewardship Sub-Committee Report, from the 
meeting held on February 22, 2023, was received. 

 

5. Items for Discussion 

5.1 Demolition Request by J. McLeod for the Heritage Designated Property 
located at 247 Halls Mill Road 

That it BE NOTED that the Community Advisory Committee on Planning 
(CACP) received a report, dated March 8, 2023, with respect to a 
Demolition Request by J. McLeod for the Heritage Designated Property 
located at 247 Halls Mill Road and the CACP supports the staff 
recommendation. 
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5.2 Heritage Alteration Permit Application by O. Cosme for the property 
located at 19 Blackfriars Street, Blackfriars/Petersville Heritage 
Conservation District 

That it BE NOTED that the Community Advisory Committee on Planning 
(CACP) received a report, dated March 8, 2023, with respect to a Heritage 
Alteration Permit Application by O. Cosme for the property located at 19 
Blackfriars Street, Blackfriars/Petersville Heritage Conservation District 
and the CACP supports the staff recommendation. 

 

5.3 Heritage Planners' Report 

That it BE NOTED that the Heritage Planners' Report, dated March 8, 
2023, was received. 

 

6. Adjournment 

The meeting adjourned at 5:46 PM. 


